
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE BISHOPS SCHOOL, CAMP 

PRE-PRIMARY SECTION 

REPORT ON ROAD SAFETY WEEK ACTIVITY 

 
The National Road Safety Week is celebrated every year from 11th to 17th of 

January. The theme for 2023 is “Sadak Suraksha Jeevan Raksha”. The national 

campaign was on various safety measures that people should take complying 

with the government’s safety regulations and as a result keep themselves and 

their loved ones safe. 

The road safety week activity for the Pre- Primary Section was 

organized on the 13th of January 2023 to create awareness amongst 

the children about simple traffic rules that need to be followed in our 

day-to-day life. The teachers enacted and demonstrated before the 

children certain Traffic Do’s and Don’ts. The teachers also explained 

to the children the importance of crossing the road only at the Zebra 

crossing.  

“ALERT TODAY, ALIVE TOMORROW” 

MRS. RUBY DAVID 
ASSISTANT TEACHER- LOWER KINDERGARTEN 
 

Children were also told about the significance of the colours at the Traffic signal: 

“Red light to stop”, “Yellow to be ready”, and “Green light to go”. Road safety 

rules help the pedestrian’s, bikers and other drivers from getting injured.  

A PowerPoint Presentation was shown to the children to emphasize the 

importance of road safety signs. The children enthusiastically participated in the 

quiz on the same and answered confidently. The school guard Mr. Mahesh was 

also roped in to do a small demonstration. The children were once again 

instructed not to play on the road and to follow the traffic sign boards on the 

roads.  

The children enjoyed reciting the poem “TRAFFIC LIGHTS”. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


